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Dear Principal, 
 
RE: NSW Police Legacy Child Safety Handbook    
 
Together with their partners NSW Police Legacy has been producing the Child Safety 
Handbook for over 10 years. The Handbook aims to raise awareness about risks to children 
and steps that can be taken to protect and keep them safe.  
 
The Handbook has the support of the NSW Government and of the NSW Governor, Her 
Excellency the Honuorable Margaret Beazley AC KC, Patron of NSW Police Legacy.  
 
The intent is for all primary school students in NSW aged from 5 to 7 years old to receive a 
digital copy of the Handbook. All costs associated with the production of the Handbook 
have been met entirely through sponsorship, and as such will be at no cost to your students 
or school.  
 
I fully support the Handbook and hope that you could assist us by distributing it amongst the 
parents and guardians of your students.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen Webb APM 
Commissioner 
25 November 2022 
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